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Mr. Niles Larson

Senior Manager, Thompson And Co Inc,

Roswell, NM 224354

Respected Mr. Larson,

This is in reference to the vacancy in your company of a software engineer mentioned on your website. I would like to present my candidature for the same job. I am a qualified software engineer from the University of Science, New York, 2000-2004 batch. I have a work experience of 8 years in Global Technology Services and my paycheck as on today is $38k monthly. I am expecting a salary of a minimum $ 45k monthly, as you know this is a far more challenging job than the one I am executing now.

I assure you that I would be worthy enough for such a good pay and for you to barrage my capabilities I am enclosing my resume with this letter. I am hoping a reply or an interview call from you in near future. I am enclosing my contact number and address.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Geoffrey Atkins
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